
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1819/2024-25                     12.09.2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
Sub.: Holiday on 16th September 2024 (Monday) 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Monday, 16th September 

2024 on the occasion of the Onam festival. Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 

17th September 2024. 

We extend our best wishes to all families celebrating Onam. 

With regards, 
 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 

 


